
August 22, 2025 

Shizuoka Institute of Science and Technology 

Shizuoka Japan Language College 

Principal: Tsuyoshi Takida 

 

 

NOTICE OF SCHOOL RELOCATION 
 

 

 

We hope this letter finds you well and would like to express our sincere gratitude for 

your continued support. 

 

We are pleased to inform you that our school has relocated from Numazu City to 

Shizuoka City as of March 31, 2025. Along with the relocation, our school name, 

address, and telephone number have changed as outlined below. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused, but we will continue to enrich our 

educational activities in our new location, so we greatly appreciate your continued 

understanding and support. 

 

Until March 31, 2025 From April 1, 2025 

School Name: Shizuoka Institute of 

Science and Technology 

Numazu Japan Language College 

Address: 17-1 Saijo-cho, Numazu-shi, 

Shizuoka 410-0804 

Phone: +81-55-939-6590 

School Name: Shizuoka Institute of 

Science and Technology 

Shizuoka Japan Language College 

Address: 110-11 Miyamae-cho, Aoi-ku, 

Shizuoka-shi, Shizuoka 420-0822 

Phone: +81-54-297-3804 

  

 

Sincerely, 

                

〔Official school websit〕 

https://nihongo.sist-jlc.ac.jp/ 


